
 

 

 

3 November 2017 

 

The Honourable Justice Ross AO, President  

Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

By email: amod@fwc.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

AM2014/284 Review of the Restaurant Industry Award 2010 – Substantive Issues 

 

We write in response to the 24 October 2017 Statement1.   

On 6 October 2016 United Voice made a submission regarding substantive claims made in 

relation to the Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010, the Registered and Licensed Clubs 

Award 2010 and the Restaurant Industry Award 2010. Draft determinations were attached to 

the submission.  

United Voice would like to confirm that we continue to pursue the following substantive 

claims in relation to the Restaurant Industry Award 2010:  

 Clause 13.2 - Minimum engagement period of 3 hours for casual employees  

 Clause 24.3(a) - Tool allowance for cooks  

 Clause 31.2(a) - Reduction of the maximum shift length to 10 hours.  

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Natalie Dabarera 
Industrial Officer  
United Voice National Office 
Ph: 02 8204 3048 
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